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FY 2021 Q2 IUP updates Ready for Public Review
The Fiscal Year 2021 Intended Use Plan (IUP) Second Quarter Update for the Clean
Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) and the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund
(DWSRF) are now available for public review and comment at the following locations:

Clean Water SRF

Drinking Water SRF

The IUPs cover the period of July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2021.  Public comments are
welcome.  Draft project lists are also available for review. 

A public hearing is scheduled for Thursday, August 13, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. via
conference call. Participants should use the following call-in information to participate:
PHONE: 1-484-816-5172  PIN:  526 705 122 #. 

Written comments will be accepted through Thursday, August 20, 2020. It is anticipated
that the Iowa Environmental Protection Commission will act on the IUPs at their
September 15, 2020 meeting.

Questions and written comments should be directed to Theresa Enright, SRF
Coordinator, at 515-725-0498 or theresa.enright@dnr.iowa.gov.

A note on Iowa DNR and COVID-19
The Iowa Department of Natural Resources is working with state and local officials to
reduce the spread of COVID-19 and has transitioned employees to work remotely. DNR
offices are closed to the public during this time and only available by appointment.

In another effort to further reduce the spread of COVID-19, the DNR is encouraging the
use of the online services for submitting applications, payments and other daily tasks
and interaction with DNR staff.

Full list of DNR’s online services
Up-to-date information on DNR services, facilities and events impacted by COVID-
19
Technical information for regulated businesses in regards to COVID-19

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/IACIO/bulletins/2983aa4#link_1
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/IACIO/bulletins/2983aa4#link_4
http://www.iowasrf.com/program/clean_water_loan_program/clean-water-srf-intended-use-plan-information/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
http://www.iowasrf.com/program/drinking_water_loan_program/drinking-water-intended-use-plan-iup-information/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
mailto:theresa.enright@dnr.iowa.gov
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDYsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA2MzAuMjM2OTk5MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5pb3dhZG5yLmdvdi9hYm91dC1kbnIvYWJvdXQtZG5yL29ubGluZS1zZXJ2aWNlcy1kYXRhYmFzZXM_dXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fc291cmNlPWdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5In0.dg-GKZojzmMsAl7bozK3_cehcVS-XCBK2FIrnz4AzgI/s/601029187/br/80479609658-l?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDcsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA2MzAuMjM2OTk5MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5pb3dhZG5yLmdvdi9BYm91dC1ETlIvQ292aWQtMTk_dXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fc291cmNlPWdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5In0.981kgpTv5TmTO9pLtyPTcVa0yFXLJmrkxYgu3jvlMkY/s/601029187/br/80479609658-l?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA2MzAuMjM2OTk5MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5pb3dhZG5yLmdvdi9BYm91dC1ETlIvU29jaWFsLU1lZGlhLVByZXNzLVJvb20vRGlzYXN0ZXItQXNzaXN0YW5jZT91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkjMzA1NzMyMS1jb3ZpZC0tLTE5LW91dGJyZWFrIn0.ZH_zVp3RPoxak7BJYtNameepWkbRuod0JOT-cHqnvl0/s/601029187/br/80479609658-l?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


We thank you for your patience and flexibility during this time. If you need to contact
DNR staff you can reach them by email or phone or by calling 515-725-8200.


